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Chatham County Police Department Closes Portion of Penwaller Road While Crews Battle 
Structure Fire 

 
Chatham County, GA (February 20, 2020) – The Chatham County Police Department has closed 
a section of Penwaller Road to allow emergency crews to battle a structure fire in the area. 
 
The road at Penwaller and Larbre Road is closed in both directions until further notice. 
Motorists should find an alternate route and use extreme caution in the area. 
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